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AAACU Participates in Superhero September 

Alpena, Michigan, September 8, 2022 – 
Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) participates in Superhero 
September. 

Throughout the month of September all 
AAACU office locations will be selling 
paper capes for $1.00 with all proceeds 
going to local Community Assessment 
Centers. These centers are safe spaces for 
children to be interviewed by a licensed 
counselor and provide a physical exam if 
needed. 

AAACU is proud to participate in events 
and programs that provide that help make a 
difference in our communities. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with ten 
locations: a main office located in Alpena, a Wildcat Branch in Alpena High School and with 
branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, 
Oscoda, the Owl’s Nest in Oscoda Area Schools, Tawas, and an additional branch in Alpena. As 
of July 31, 2022, AAACU, provides service to 33,217 members with total assets equal to 
$574,723,399. 

 

Pictured: Erin Wong, Jamie Quick, Sarah Branham, Ashley Saddler, 
Jennifer McDonald, Patti Prittie, and Adam Degen 


